
The real size of the CPFC Indoor Pitch Building 

The screen shot below is taken from the Steve Parish video on CPFC TV after the Bromley 
Development Control Committee decision to approve the planning application at the meeting 
on 18 March 2020.  

See https://eagles.cpfc.co.uk/videos/interviews/steve-parish-reacts-to-academy-approval/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The picture below is from the Design and Access Statement, part 5, put on the Bromley 
website on 15 November 2019 as part of the planning application paperwork. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ian Young 

Chair, North Copers Cope Road Action Group 

30 March 2020 


